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The mistaken defiance of Bell's 
inequality by quantum 
probabilities: current state of the 
situation, as I see it. 

Frank Lad, University of Canterbury, New Zealand 

Martedì 20 maggio 2025, ore 15:30  

Aula 7, Via Archirafi 34, 90123 Palermo 

I will provide an overview of the complete case challenging 
the touted defiance of Bell's inequality, commenting on its 
structure, showing some details, and speaking frankly about 
my experiences with attempting to expose them among 
physicists.  I will report on what I make of the presentations I 
have heard recently at the Global Joint Meeting of the Ame-
rican Physical Society this past March in Anaheim, California.

Tutti gli interessati, in particolare gli studenti, sono invitati a partecipare


